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UPDATE

Friday, October 5, 2018

CONVEYOR INSTALL TO BEGIN
TOMORROW AT 2:30AM.

The excavation conveyor is
coming out Saturday morning,

October 61", at approximately
2:30am. This will require a shut-
down of Terry Ave and Columbia
Street during the morning hours
of 12:00am through 12:00pm.
Terry Avenue will then be
opened up to the public with
some earthwork activities still
occurring on the street in order to
test and calibrate the conveyor.
Mass excavation is still
underway. As of today,
approximately 38% of the dirt has
been removed from site.

Soil Nails continue to be installed
with shotcrete facing. This work
is about two lifts or 20 feet below
grade.
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Two new 34-story residential towers in Seattle’s
First Hill Neighborhood

 Night hauling of dirt will continue
next week and will be maintained
for the following 6-7 weeks.

» Ongoing survey activities

continue on site as well as

survey monitoring of neighboring

properties.

Trailers will be installed up on the

scaffolding along Columbia,

hopefully within the next two

months.

Questions?
Visit the Project Website:
www.707TerryProject.com

Email the team at:
707TerryProject@grahamus.com
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